
CCVNHOA BOARD MEETING 

February 8, 2011 

Frank called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.  In attendance were Barbara, Frank, Karen, Rick, Amber,  

Mary Lou, Paul, and Chris. 

Alan began the meeting with an ARC request for the Smith’s on S. Alton which included a new roof and 

new gutters.  Alan will probably be approving it, but he wants a bit more time to review the material.  

The product looks like tiles, and is very durable.  

Board members thought that the snow plowing seems to be improved in the neighborhood. 

Treasurer’s Report: A huge number of checks have arrived, but Karen has not had time to process them 

yet since she just received them.  She will have full financials for March.  She did mail out bills.  Karen 

also reported that Randy Hampton had a breakin in their car and their checking account had to be 

changed, so they will write a new check asap. 

Website update:  Frank handed out all the code information for the site to Karen and Chris, and will give 

it to Dean at the next meeting. 

Karen asked for artwork to be solicited in the newsletter. The Board also hopes to include a story about 

Rick’s son returning from Japan in the newsletter as well as an ad.  Chris suggested including a story 

from Rick’s suggestion about returning veterans with challenges who need furniture and other supplies.  

Chris will ask Gary for an update on the meeting about Village Greens Park.  Mary Lou said that she had 

gone to a meeting and asked that the skateboard park not be put right behind her home.  They agreed 

not to put it there.  This was a couple of years ago.  Chris will put date of meeting in the newsletter if 

time permits.   

Frank shared that on Dec 15, there was an article that the state of CO had the worst internet  security in 

the country according to the Denver Post.  Frank followed up with GV City, and we were told that our 

security is good in the Village.   

Future meetings:  March 8
th

 at the home of Amber Pleiss, April 12 at Barbara’s house, May 10
th

 at Paul’s 

house.  Mary Lou will do the July meeting, and Dean will do June and Chris will do August.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm. 


